BRUCE HILL ROAD EXTENSION (A} i @)

Length: 290 (. 05-mites) wWwidth : 18°
Vo220 ' 16-23-9%
Public Town Road Dirt Surface

(THIS ABOVE INFORMATION NEEDS TO BE UPDATED!)

JUNE 12, 1995, TOWN COUNCIL MINUTES (UNDER NEW BUSINESS)

The Manager explained a staff recommendation that the Town do the work to bring
the Bruce Hill Road Extension up to Town standards - with the residents of that
road paying the Town for the cost of the work. The cost has been determined to
be $12,814 to the existing home owners, as well as an additional $7,450 from the
owner of the property at the end of the road. This amount will allow the road to
be upgraded to Town standards, including paving.

Councilor Gleason moved that upon receipt of the necessary funds ($12,814 plus
$7,450) the Town do the necessary work to bring the Bruce Hill Extension up to
Town road standards.

Councilor Small seconded. VOTE: Unanimous (7)

OCTOBER 23, 1995, TOWN COUNCIL MINUTES

ARTICLE 95-111 To accept Bruce Hill Road Extension as a Town Way.
Councilor Allen moved to accept Bruce Hill Road Extension as a Town Way.
Councilor Lambert seconded. VOTE: Unanimous (6)

ARTICLE 95-112 To set speed limits on Bruce Hill Road Extension and Goose Pond
Road.

The Manager stated that the recommendation from staff is that the limit on both
streets be set at 25 mph.

Councilor Lambert moved to set the speed limits on the Bruce Hill Road Extension
and Goose Pond Road at 25 mph.

Councilor Allen seconded. VOTE: Unanimous (6)



